
 

 
 

 

State of the Workforce Survey  
Deadline Extended 

 

The MO Division of Developmental Disabilities participates in the National Core 
Indicators-Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities (NCI-IDD) State of the 
Workforce (SoTW) Survey. This survey asks provider agencies about their Direct 
Support Professional (DSP) workforce, like information about wages, benefits, and 
staff turnover. The Division uses the data to create initiatives and policies to support 
DSPs and inform stakeholders of the DSP shortage. Providers of residential, in-
home, and non-residential services (employment supports, day hab, etc.) that 
employ DSPs qualify for the survey.  
 

The deadline for the SoTW has been extended to July 31st, 2024. However, the 
deadline for participation in the VBP incentive is June 30th, 2024. Surveys submitted 
after June 30th will not qualify for the VBP incentive.  

 

Data from this survey is extremely important. The Division asks that all eligible 
providers complete a survey. Eligible providers received an invite with a unique 
survey link in March. For questions about the survey or to have the survey invite re-
sent, email caitlin.bartley@dmh.mo.gov. .   
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